
 
  

 

Great Crosby Catholic Primary School 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

The Northern Road  Liverpool  L23 2RQ 
________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

   

Telephone: 0151-9248661                   Headteacher Mrs L Morton 
Email: admin.greatcrosby@schools.sefton.gov.uk 

Website: www.greatcrosbycatholicprimary.com 

 

           
LL/sm           17th September 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Children in Years 3 and 4, 
 
We are delighted to inform you that The Happy Puzzle Company will be visiting Great Crosby on 
Thursday 9th October 2025 to run their exciting Puzzle Challenge Day with our Year 3 and 4 pupils. 
 
During the day, each class will take part in a workshop packed with hands-on challenges and problem 
solving activities. The sessions are carefully designed to develop the children’s mathematical reasoning and 
logical thinking. The Puzzle Challenge Day uses a wide variety of games, puzzles and practical tasks which 
encourage children to think in new ways, work collaboratively and approach challenges with creativity and 
resilience. 
 
To help cover the cost of the day, we kindly ask for a contribution of £5 per child. Payments can be made 
via School Gateway or by cash at the school office. 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming The Happy Puzzle Company and know that the children will 
thoroughly enjoy this enriching learning experience. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 3 and 4 Team 
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